
 

 
CITY OF TUALATIN 

Staff Report 
 

 

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council 

THROUGH: Aquilla Hurd-Ravich, AICP, Community Development Director 

FROM: Garet Prior, AICP, Policy Analyst 

DATE: July 13, 2020  

 

SUBJECT: 
 
Regional Land Use and Transportation Update: Quarter 2 (2020) 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Community Development staff will give an overview of key land use and transportation projects for the second quarter 
(Q2) of 2020 to discuss opportunities for advocacy and coordination.  
 
EXECUTIVE SUMMARY: 
 
The purpose of this update is to accomplish the following:  
 
1. Highlight the top 2020 Q2 projects that are active in the decision-making or engagement process.  
2. Discussion of Council, staff, and community coordination for input on these projects.   

3. Provide a directory of projects going on within the county, region, and state that have an impact on Tualatin.  
 
For Q2, staff deemed the following as top projects:  
 

 Clackamas County Transit Plan: Clackamas County  

 Let’s Get Moving 2020: Metro 

 99W Corridor Study: ODOT, Tualatin, Tigard, Sherwood, King City, Durham, and Washington County 
 
Attached to this agenda is a description of the top projects and a list of active and less active projects. Staff will not 
provide a presentation on all of the projects, but will follow up on questions, contact speakers to come to Council, or 
bring forward these topics to a future work session for discussion.  
 
FINANCIAL IMPLICATIONS: 

None.  

 
ATTACHMENTS: 

A. Transportation Policy and Funding Map  
B. Regional project tracking list for Q2 (2020)  

C. Presentation for July 13th City Council work session  


